
WELCOME 

Welcome to Kindergarten!  I’m looking forward to working with your 
and your child this year.  This is an exciting time for your child and I 
look forward to getting to know all of you this school year. 

I was born in Wisconsin and lived there until we moved to Michigan when I was in 
5th grade. (This is where I became a Lions fan.)  From a young age I knew that I 
wanted to teach young children.  I met my husband Tim in  college and we got 
married after we graduated in 2001.   

We have two children Micah age 11 and Hannah age 9.  We have two cats and I 
someday to have goats. 

Mrs. Sandra Hemling 

Education and Teaching Experience 

I attended Martin Luther College in New Ulm, Minnesota where I received my Bachelor’s Degree 
in Early Childhood Education in 2001.  I started my teaching carrier in a small town in Nebraska 
where I taught grades K-3 for 8 years.  Shortly after our son was born we moved back to 
Wisconsin where I stayed home with my children and ran an in home daycare for 3 years.  I 
then returned to teaching and taught preschool for 4 years.  In 20018 we moved to Florida 
where I subbed for the first year and after that taught PreK for 3 years.  This is my first year 
at St. Paul’s and I’m so excited for this upcoming school year. 

Contact Information 

E-mail: sandra.hemling@ stpaulmenomonie.com 

You’re Invited! 
I want to let you know that you are always welcome to come worship with us at  

St. Paul’s on Sunday at 9 AM 

Favorites 

Color: Blue   Food: Crab Legs  Drink: Iced Coffee   

Animal: Cats, Goats and Owls ( I can’t choose.)    

School Subject: Reading   Bible Passage: Philippians 4:13 


